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Mid-American Glass, Inc.

Insulating Glass ( Architectural Metal ( Glass Distribution


April 1, 2009
To our valued customer,

Recent decreases in diesel fuel and natural gas prices have translated into a lower energy surcharge from flat glass manufacturers for the first quarter of 2009. Current energy surcharges per truckload are now $750. 
This is an over 40% decrease from surcharge levels last quarter, translating to an approximate 4% decrease over current pricing. This decrease will be reflected in your pricing from Mid-American Glass effective today.  As our efforts have been to continually provide to our customers a functional price list which reflects pricing with surcharges included, we will have these price lists available for distribution to you shortly. Please inquire from one of our office staff should you need specific pricing information prior to this time.
Should you have questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to call us at our Davenport office or contact your Account Representative. We welcome the opportunity for discussion with you. As these times of uncertainty and change continue to affect all of us, we remain appreciative of your support of Mid-American Glass and look forward to the opportunities you give us to work through it together.

Very truly yours,

Michelle Magyar

Mid-American Glass, Inc.
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